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Freedom of Information Request 21 005 
 

Our Reference:   FOI 21 005 / LA / AA / PB 
Name:      
Date:     2nd February 2021 
Address:     
 

 
Dear  
 
Further to your Freedom of Information Request, please find the Trust’s response below: 
 
Please find attached a Freedom of Information request 

Please feel free to contact me should you require clarification or if there is an issue with our FOI request. 

Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust are able to provide the information you have requested 
below: 
 

Questions Answers 

Do you use an LMS (Learning Management 
System) within your organisation? 

Yes 

If yes, which organisation supplies this 
product/service to you? 

Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust 
uses ESR (OLM) for its Learning 
Management System. 

 

Is your LMS supplied on a contract basis? The contract for ESR is held by the 
Department of Health therefore you will 
need to direct this aspect of your request to 
them. 
 

If yes, please confirm when the current 
contract comes to an end 

See above. 

 

Do you receive any other services from your 
LMS supplier? E.g. eLearning content  

Yes 

 

Who is the key decision-maker for the 
aforementioned products/services? 

Pete Beckwith 
Executive Director of Finance/Senior 
Information Risk Owner 
 

If possible, please provide their contact details  Email: HNF-TR.ContactUs@nhs.net 
 

mailto:HNF-TR.ContactUs@nhs.net
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Kind regards, 
 
Freedom of Information Team 
Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust  
Mary Seacole Building 
Willerby Hill 
Willerby  
HU10 6ED 

 
https://www.humber.nhs.uk/about-our-trust/freedom-of-information-enquiry-form.htm 
 

https://www.humber.nhs.uk/about-our-trust/freedom-of-information-enquiry-form.htm

